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September 28, 1993

Bishop Hughes:

Re: Fr. Bill Scanlan, a possible pastor for Forest Hills.

I have gone over his folder in secret archives rather thoroughly. It seems that
he sought a leave of absence in 1987, but then withdrew his request when he
went into prison ministry.

At about the same time there are minutes from R.J.B. about his meetings

with people and Bill himself about possible overinvolvement with boys either
in Norwood or at the Pilgrim Center.

Earlier in 1986 he had undergone testing at the House of Affirmation in
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